
THE: WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 25, 1983 

Dear Al: 

Thank you for your letter of March 21, 1983 with regard to 
John Evans. I have sent a copy of your letter to" Helene von 

.' Daifdn, ¥Sgl!>tant to the President for Presidential Personnel, 
for ad~itional consideration. 

I very m'uch appreciate the time you have taken to, set out 
your thoughts \-li th regard to Mr. Evans. 

With best personal regards, 

'j 
A.A. Sommer, Jr., Esquire 
Morgan, Lewis & Bockius 
1800 M Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

cC:~lene von Damm 

Sincerely, 

Orig. signed by FFF 

Fred F. Fielding 
Counsel to the President 


